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Treasury requests a non-substantive change of OMB Control No. 1505-0263 in order to add a new 
instrument:  Certifications for Catering Contractors that received PSP1 Funding.  Under Section 412 of Division N, 
Title IV, Subtitle A of the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021 (Pub. L. 116-260), airline contractors that are 
caterers will need certify their expended and unused PSP funds by 4/5, and Treasury will need to recollect any 
unused portion of these funds in May 2021, and  therefore will need to have caterers recertify on 4/30.   This 
portal is for airline contractors that participated in the first Payroll Support Program (PSP1) to verify that they are 
caterers and, if so, certify their PSP1 funds expended.  


